
10. AGENDA ITEMS FOR FUTURE MEETINGS

The Chairman mentioned his concern at the pedestrian crossing outside the Civic Offices in Tuam
Street and the concerns also expressed to him by other Councillors regarding the safety of people
using this crossing. In addition Councillor Condon mentioned the problems experienced by wheelchair
users and it was agreed that a report be bought to the committee on this matter.

Further matters raised by members for future consideration related to flooding in the pedestrian/cycle
under pass under ANZAC bridge and management succession within the City Water and Waste Unit
in respect to senior staff.

Please Note
Please refer to the Council's minutes for the decision


